
Keeping touch with former WELA member 

Claudia Powell, a former Woman in Engineering Leadership Association (WELA) member, 

made contact since leaving South Africa. She loves her job and says that the work is great. 

The company she works for is very inclusive and there is a lot of room for development. 

Here position involves a lot of travelling around the Netherlands and she get to see a lot of 

the country. She will be attending training in Switzerland next week. The company is also 

very much involved in charity work and this week they held an event to raise money for 

children in Malawi which I participated in. 

She states that: “I think of WELA often and cannot thank you enough for all the skills I 

gained through my participation.” 

 


